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Friday 24th May 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
On Thursday 6th June we are going to be visiting the Tate Gallery at St. Ives.  Please could you make sure 
your child is in class by 8:40 a.m. – we aim to leave as soon as possible after registration. 
 
We are aiming to be back at school by 3 p.m., but may be a little late due to the summer traffic -we will 
endeavour to keep the school office informed! 
 
Below is a list of what your child needs to bring with them: 

 Packed lunch (with screw top drink – not cans and no fizzy!); 

 Sun hat; 

 Sun-cream; 

 Light waterproof coat (or better if the forecast is wet!) 
 

Please make sure that it is in a back-pack – not carrier bag, as we will be doing a little bit of walking. 
 
Children will need to be on their absolute very best behaviour because St. Ives will be busy and the 
Gallery and Sculpture Garden are popular with tourists. 
 
Children can wear non-school uniform and bring a maximum of £5 for a snack or ice-cream on the beach 
(should they wish to brave the Seagulls!).  Their money is their responsibility. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at the school. 
 
This trip is free, as the Cornish Schools are allowed access the Galleries free of charge and the PTA have 
funded the coach! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Walters and Mrs Wiltshire 
 

 


